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Parent Partnership Newsletter from the Principal

Marshview Middle 
19 Queens Road, Sackville NB, E4L 4G4 

marshview.nbed.nb.ca         T: 364-4086 

Friday October 14, 2022 

We hope you had a great thanksgiving and were able to 
unwind and relax this past weekend.  Short weeks at school 
always throw us for a loop remembering what day it is and 
what classes we have .and then seemingly out of nowhere 
Friday arrives.  As always, it was jam packed with learning 
experiences! 

Engage is Rolling! 
Wednesday brought week 2 of our 
engage program and students are having 

a ball with their chosen 
activities and sessions.  It 
is an amazing thing to 
walk around the school 
and see our students 
grade 5 through 8 
working together on 
common goals.  Projects are beginning to take 
shape and we can t wait to see what everyone 

accomplishes over the next 8 weeks.  We love to connect with our 
community and change the landscape of learning! 

21st Century Learning Tech Skills 
Students in Mme. Collette and Mme. 
Duhaime s class learned how to use One 
Note to create a writing portfolio on Office 
this week.  They also experimented with Clips 
(a digital poster/video creator) and created 
their own memes.  They had a lot of fun! 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Monday October 17 
Speaker Series: Crossroads for 
Women (see page 2) 

Tuesday to Thursday 
Bookfair 

Wednesday October 26 
School Photos! 

Thursday October 27 
School Dance! 
6:30-8:00pm 

  

SCHOLASTIC  
BOOKFAIR 

 

MARSHVIEW VIRTUAL BOOKFAIR ORDER 
LINK 

Our virtual bookfair will be  
open from  

October 17th to the 23rd 

You can order online and 
books will be delivered free 

of charge to the school.  

Classes will visit the bookfair 
in person on the 18th, 19th, 

and 20th as a class. 



  

 Page 2 of 2 
  

Pops Concert at Mount Allison 
On Thursday, our whole school had the opportunity to head to 

Convocation Hall to listen 
to the Pops Concert.  We 
are so appreciative of 
these types of experiences 
for our students.  Being 
able to sit at the 
symphony with our friends 
and classmates is an 
exceptional experience.  
Many of our students 
reported enjoying hearing Pirates of the Caribbean!   We were 
proud of our students for their behaviour and attentiveness.  Thank 
you to the department of music for the invite! 

BE a KIND HUMAN Speaker Series! 
With Marshview Middle School's 'Be a Kind Human' Speaker Series, 
we celebrate diversity, welcome inclusion, hold space for tough 

conversations, hold each other up, and simply 
learn to be kinder humans as we listen with open 
hearts and mind to different invited guest speakers 
as they share their ideas and experiences with us.     

Our vision for Marshview is to provide diverse 
learning opportunities for all  and coming together 

once a month to learn from community organizations about real-
world issues makes us proud.   

Check out our great lineup for the fall  
SEPTEMBER: Overcoming Adversity Motivational Speaker Mark Black 
OCTOBER: Cross Roads for Women  Ashley Hall (17th) 
NOVEMBER: Ensemble  (22nd) 
DECEMBER: Child and Youth Team Psychologist Erin Atkinson (14th) 

Thank you! 
We are so thankful to the Grocery Foundation 
who donated $1300 to our school s student 
nutrition program!  These funds were raised 
during the 2022 Toonies for Tummies 
campaign at our local Foodland Store in Sackville!  Thank you so 
much to our community and to foodland who support our students! 

 

 

Congratulations to our 
students in 6AL who were the 

recipients of the GOLDEN 
GARBAGE CAN given out 
monthly to the cleanest 

classroom!   
 

SMILE  
Picture day has been 

rescheduled for October 26th  

 

SOCCER 
Despite a hard fought effort, 
the MMS soccer team came 
up short in Magnetic Hill on 
Wednesday.  They will look 
to rebound when they play 
Shediac Cape at home on 

Mon and Maplehurst on 
Wed!  Come out and watch 

our Marshview Athletes!  
Game time 3:45 on the 

Lorne Street Field. 

 
CROSS COUNTRY 

Our Cross Country Runners 
are still at it, running after 
school on Tues and Thurs!   

 
We are sending them heaps 
of good luck as they head 

to the District Championship 
this week! 

October 19th (gr5s) and 
October 20th (grs 6-8). 


